



Twenty years ago, in 1966, Richard Winn Academy was established and started holding classes in the Cathcart House on North Congress Street in Winnsboro. Over the years RWA has grown in enrollment and size of facility. Enrollment has increased from about 120 students in grades 1-11 in 1966, to 425 in K4-12 presently.

In 1969, a new building was completed, and the growing student body moved to its present location. On March 28, 1984, this building was destroyed by a tornado, but a generous community offered temporary facilities to Richard Winn until a new facility could be constructed.

As Richard Winn prepares to commemorate its 20th anniversary, it is important to look back and remember our struggles and triumphs for we indeed have reason to <u>CELEBRATE!</u>



AERIE 1986
Richard Winn Academy
Winnsboro SC
Volume XX